
P148. DISPLAY OF NON-ILLUMINATED ADVERTISEMENTS
(RETROSPECTIVE) AT 84 HIGH STATION ROAD, FALKIRK FK1 5QX
FOR REGENCY RACING – P/14/0009/ADV (CONTINUATION)

With reference to Minute of Meeting of the Planning Committee held on 26 February
2014 (Paragraph P134 refers), Committee gave (a) further consideration to a report by
the Director of Development Services, and (b) considered an additional report by the
said Director on an application for advertisement consent (in retrospect) for the display
of non-illuminated advertisements at 84 High Station Road, Falkirk.

Councillor Chalmers, seconded by Councillor Turner, moved that the application be
approved on the grounds that there had been no accidents since the erection of the
signs, the nearby traffic lights assist in mitigating risk, there is sufficient flexibility in the
policy and the consistency of these signs with other signs in the area.

By way of an amendment, Councillor Nicol, seconded by Councillor Mahoney, moved
that the application be refused in accordance with the recommendations in the Report.

On a division, 6 Members voted for the motion and 5 for the amendment.

Decision

The Committee agreed to grant planning permission subject to appropriate
conditions as determined by the Director of Development Services.


